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 C Gregory OBJ2016/5372/P 29/10/2016  13:49:58 The development dwarfs all of the surrounding buildings and is completely out of character within the 

street scene.

The loss of light to the surrounding properties will be significant, with the developers report saying that 

some loss of light will be outside of permitted levels.  Either the levels are to be enforced or they are of 

little value.

The development will significantly overlook 

Linton House with windows looking directly across one another offering no privacy.

The view currently enjoyed by properties climbing up fortress road to the South West will be 

destroyed.

The lack of affordable housing is shocking.

Finally, all of the recent developments in the area have flagrantly operated outside of their permitted 

audible construction times causing significant disturbance to the local residents and no doubt this 

would occur again as their seems to be no enforcement action taken.
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